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     MEMORANDUM 
  
TO:  All County Employees 
 
FROM: Robert D. Jackson, County Administrator/Director of Human Resources 
 
DATE: April 30, 2020 
 
RE:  Face Coverings for County Employees 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Please be reminded that all employees MUST wear a face covering when entering and 
leaving County buildings.  Additionally, if employees are interacting with the public during 
the course of their duties, or if social distancing is not possible while they are at their 
worksite, face coverings shall be worn.  You may obtain masks through your Department 
Director; however, employees are reminded that any type of face covering (i.e. scarfs or 
bandannas) are acceptable.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation.  
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